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Mail-in voting is deeply important to Oregon voters. It gives us all the opportunity to 

participate in our democracy, the time to research and contemplate our votes, and 

the security of knowing our votes were counted. I use ballot trax and always know my 

vote was counted. I think anyone looking to get rid of mail-in voting has terrible 

intentions toward democracy and our citizens. Please vote no on making voting in 

person a requirement. We need to continue to be able to vote by mail. 

 


